
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Soon 
 

Tuesday 28 May 2013 
Christopher Sharp – 4

th
 Year Pharmacy Honours Student CSU 

Topic: A Prominent Chronic Disease 
 

Tuesday 4 June 2013 
Vocational visit to Buckman Asia-Pacific 

With Daya Govender 
 

Saturday 22 June 2013 
Murrumbidgee Rotary Club Changeover 

Mecure Grande (the "Old"  Old Wagga Inn)  

 
 

District 9700 & Group 5 Changeover Dates 
 

June 18 – Wollundry 
June 19 - Kooringal 
June 22 – Murrumbidgee 
June 24 – South Wagga Wagga 
June 25 – Wagga Sunrise 
June 26 – Henty 
June 27 – Wagga Wagga 
June 29 – District 9700 Changeover 
July 1 – Coolamon 
July 7 - Junee 

 
Last week's meeting 

Naomi Maxwell gave us a great presentation 
on the benefits of RYLA. Naomi is from 

Griffith and studies at CSU. Like most of our 
other participants she has grown 

immeasurably due to her time at RYLA. 
Previously she lacked confidence and was 
very hesitant to get up and talk in front of a 
crowd. Her presentation on Tuesday night 

proved that RYLA has helped her with public 
speaking.  Another great RYLA success 

story  

The 5 O'clock Wave 

 

Board of directors 2012-13 
  

President   
  Jenny Fyfe 
  0412602704 
 
Secretary   
  Catherine Conroy  
  0427508460 
Treasurer   
  Erin Fyfe 
 
President Elect  
  Lauren Slater 
 
Membership               
  Julieanne Horsman 
 
Service               
   Jenny Lovekin 
   Scott Bredin (Assistant) 
Foundation    
  Ruth Kingwill 
  Natalie Walsh (Assistant) 
 
Club Admin  
  David Lavicka 
 
Public Relations     
  Nick Shepherd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Complaints, Comments, Corrections or 

News contact Minishep@tpg.com.au 

 

Rotary District 9700 
New South Wales 

Australia 
 
 

Meetings: 
Tuesday 6.15 

Wagga R.S.L Club,  
Dobbs St 

 
District Governor   

Greg Brown 
Distr ict  9700  Website  

 

Find us on the World Weird Web 

 

www.murrumbidgeerotary.org.au 
 

or 
 

http://www.facebook.com/murrumbidgeerotaryclub 

 
 
 

"People don't notice whether it's winter or summer when they're happy." 

Anton Chekhov 

 

 

I S S U E  

25 
May 2013 

mailto:minishep@tpg.com.au?subject=5%20Oclock%20Wave
http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/home.aspx?did=9700
http://www.murrumbidgeerotary.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/murrumbidgeerotaryclub
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/a/antonchekh105581.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/a/anton_chekhov.html


 

 
 This Sunday 2 June 2013, we are starting a new project where you can do 

a little bit for the local environment by doing weed removal.  It can make a 
change from BBQ’s.   As this is the first working bee, in getting this project up and 
running, please consider giving up a couple of hours in the sunshine (hopefully) .  
 
WHEN: SUNDAY 2 JUNE 2012 at 10AM-12MIDDAY 
 
WHERE:  CHARLES STURT UNIVERSITY, ESTELLA (see attached map) and 
we will meet at car park 20.  If the attached map is too small, there is a map 
board at the entrance to the university.  
 
WHAT TO BRING:  WEAR GOOD ENCLOSED FOOTWEAR, THICK GLOVES, 
SUNSCREEN, WATER, HAT (Hopefully no beanies are required)  
 

The site location and best parking is marked on the attached map. 
 
Landcare are putting on a BBQ for the hard workers at the end of the job.  
 
Landcare need confirmed numbers for catering purposes, so I will be taking 
numbers at tonight’s meeting or please send me a RSVP email. 
 
Thanks 
 
Catherine Conroy 

 

 

New Member Induction 

 
Last Tuesday night saw the club induct another member who attended RYLA. 
This time Luke Weston has joined us. Luke is originally from Leeton but is 
working in Wagga at the moment in the family business, Weston and Weston 
Refrigeration.  (Some of you might recognise the name, Luke's uncle, George 
Weston from Leeton was the "dance instructor/fridge mechanic" we took to 
Vanuatu for a RAWCS trip a few years ago.   


